
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF THE MEETING OF THE 
VALLEY SCHOOLS EMPLOYEE BENEFITS TRUST 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Valley 
Schools Management Group, and to the general public, that the Valley Schools 
Employee Benefits Trust regular Board meeting scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 
December 14, 2016, 11:30 A.M., at the Valley Schools Employee Benefits Trust 
Office, 3050 West Agua Fria Freeway, Suite 240, Phoenix, Arizona 85027 has been 
cancelled. 
 
 
Dated this 2nd day of December, 2016.        
 

 
_________________________________ 
Tom Elliott 
Executive Director Member Services 
TE/sb 

Employee Benefits Trust 

Dr. Barbara Goodwin, Ph. D., Chairman 

Patrick Clancy, Vice-Chairman  

Bruce Gardner, Member 

Dr. Carter Davidson, Member 

Phyllis Kinder, Member 

Tracy McLaughlin, Member 

Brad Nassif, Member 

Nan Cavin, Member 

Jeannette Vega, Member 

Debbie White, Member 

 


